
From: Sheila Roote
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 2:44 PM 
To: northinfo 
Subject: Gambier Islands Trust meeting July 14 - please reschedule  
 
I would like to request this meeting be rescheduled as Keats Island will be experiencing an island wide 
planned power outage. Many property owners are currently present on Keats and will be unable to 
attend the meeting online due to this outage. The agenda will be discussing very important issues and it 
is important that as many property owners have the opportunity to attend. 
 
Sincerely  
 
Sheila Roote 


